
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Supervisors of Mitchell County will meet in the Supervisor Board Room, Mitchell County Courthouse located at 212 South 5th Street, Osage, Iowa, on Tuesday, November 19, 2019 beginning at 9:00 a.m. for a hearing on the proposed plans, specifications, form of contract and estimated cost of the following public improvement project: 
Mitchell County Services Building Public Health Remodel
Given by order of the Board of Supervisors of Mitchell County.
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